To: Whom It May Concern:

I would like to take a moment to relate a few experiences that I have had with Todd Brooks when we came out to sign the district contract.

I usually take derogatory remarks for what they are worth. However, when it is apparent that these remarks are motivation for negative behavior it is another matter entirely.

Todd Brooks talked about one DM, Allen Myers, who they were getting rid of because he did not attend meetings and was sick. We later found out that he continued to work in spite of his illness, and was resigning because "he was tired of the harrassment" from the state office.

He said that the "Mormons" made bad agents because they neglected their business in favor of their church responsibilities. He also told my husband that Mormons have so much debt that they are "hard to recruit."

Sincerely,

Many C. Drockton